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A Letter from Your LTG 
 
  
Hello Division 3A! 
 
Ahhhh DCON season is here! Are you all 
excited? I know I am! A weekend of fun, 
workshops, talent shows, dances, and 
meeting 800 amazing people from around 
the state? Count me in!! 
 
DCON registration packets are due by 
March 1st! I hope to see you all there for 
the time of your life!  
 
Scholarships and Key of Honor nominations 
are due soon too! Don’t pass up this 
opportunity to win money for school or 
thank someone who has made a huge 
impact in your club! 
 
 
Yours Truly,  
Nicole Lema 
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CMRFs	
  are	
  due	
  the	
  10th	
  of	
  Every	
  
Month!	
  
	
  
DCON	
  Registration	
  Packets	
  must	
  be	
  
post	
  marked	
  by	
  MARCH	
  6TH!	
  	
  



 

 
Thank you to everyone who came out to 

the Elections! You can meet them at 
DCON this March! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Elections 

 
I have the pleasure to congratulate Charmaine Chew from Hammonton 
as Division 3’s LTG Elect and Tommy Michael from GCIT as Division 4’s 

LTG Elect! Thank you all of you who came! The election was a great success 
thanks to you! I hope to see you all at DCON again!	
  

	
  

Do	
  you	
  have	
  an	
  advisor	
  or	
  someone	
  who	
  has	
  
gone	
  above	
  and	
  beyond	
  to	
  help	
  your	
  club?	
  Well	
  
nominate	
  them	
  for	
  the	
  Key	
  of	
  Honor	
  Award!	
  It	
  
is	
  the	
  highest	
  award	
  that	
  can	
  be	
  given	
  out	
  in	
  the	
  
NJ	
  District!	
  
	
  
Check	
  out	
  the	
  flyer	
  on	
  page	
  3! 	
  



 



 



 



 



 



DCON 2014 

 
 
Since this year’s theme for DCON is Destination: Service, Division 3A has been 
assigned the country Costa Rica!!! We will be representing the beautiful country 
that is filled with life, music and yummy food! The breath taking views aren’t the 
only thing around that makes this country so beautiful, it has Key Clubbers too! 
A common phrase they say to represent their way of life is “ pura vida” (poo-ra 
vee-da), which means pure life. This phrase is said regularly for acknowledging 
someone’s presence and saying, “How are you?” Apart from the friendly culture, 
they also love to dance to salsa, barchata, merengue and cumbia!  If you go to 
DCON, be prepared to cheer for the spirit stick and represent the mighty country 
of Costa Rica! You can bring anything that represents Costa Rica or anything 
from your culture to celebrate the diversity in Key Club!
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The marima is the 
national 
insturment!  

Chants 
 
At DCON, Division 3A will be there loud a proud representing our division! I have 
strong faith that we will be really flashy and spirited!  
We can all yell out chants like: 
“You’re headed in the right way if you’re in 3A” 
or if an announcer asks you “Hey Key Clubbers, how do you feel?” you respond 
with “Oh we feel so good, we feel fine all of the time , abooga abooga abooga 
booga booga” ( you throw your fist in the air and during abooga you jump in 
circles)  
The Spirit Cheer: used during spirit battles  
We got spirit! Yes we do! 

We got spirit! How about you! 

Hola!	
  Que	
  
pasa?	
  3A	
  es	
  
en	
  la	
  casa!	
  



 
 
 

 
 

Eliminate Week! 
 

Want a week to inspire others, riase money for the eliminate project all 
while having fun? The whole District of New Jersey will be having an 
Eliminate Week on March 10-14th! Right before DCON, your club can get 
pumped up for service and with every $1.80 you raise you save a mother 
and her future child. 
 
All clubs in our division should participate! Start planning now with your 
officers and advisors to make sure everthing goes smoothly! 
 
 
 
Monday: Lend a Helping Hand- Sell Eliminate Hands in your school and 
hang them around throughout the week! Ask permission in advance to 
sell and post hands around. To get copy of the hands, email me! 
 
Tuesday: Skip to Save- Instead of buying those extra cookies for lunch 
(and saving those calories!), save that money to donate it! Make 
announcements at lunch and emphasize how little of money it takes to 
save a life! 
 
 
Wednesday: Paint the Town Blue- Tell everyone to wear blue to raise 
awareness of the Eliminate Project! 
 
 
Thursday: Elimineat to Eliminate- Have a local restaurant that does 
fundraisers? Book it and plan it! You can have the whole day to eat at a 
restaurant while a portion of your meal will go to the Eliminate Project! 
 
 
Friday: Unite to End- Contact your local K Family organization and thank 
them for their hard work! Come up with ideas on how to plan future 
Eliminate Events together too!

 
 
 

District Events 



 



 



 



 



 
 
 

 
 

The Executive Board  
 
 
 

 
 

 
District Governor 
Ryan Clarkin 
governor.clarkin
@gmail.com  
 

 
District Secretary 
Kelly Tran 
dsectrank@gmail
.com 
 
 

 
District Editor 
Pak Chau 
district.editor.pak
@gmail.com 
 

 
District Treasurer  
Penny Xu 
njtreasurerpenny
xu@gmail.com  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LTG of Division 3A 
Nicole Lema  
Cell: (609)-864-
6164 
nicole.ltg.div3a@
gmail.com

 
 

 


